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GOLDEN GATE AUDUBON SOCIETY MAY SPEAKER SERIES LOOKS AT GLOBAL WARMING EFFECTS ON BAY AREA BIRD POPULATIONS 
 
Local ornithologist Harry Fuller presents talk Thurs., May 17 at Berkeley's Northbrae Community Church 

Berkeley, Calif. -- "Coming and Going: Bay Bird Populations" is the subject of a talk by local ornithologist Harry Fuller, slated for Thursday, May 17, at Northbrae Community Church, 941 The Alameda, Berkeley.  Sponsored by Golden Gate Audubon Society, the program is free and begins at 7:30 p.m.  Golden Gate Audubon invites all to come at 7 p.m. for a half hour of socializing and refreshments before the program. 

Over the past two centuries, Bay Area bird populations have been affected by many human-induced changes.  Habitat destruction, introduced predators, urban sprawl, pollution, persecution and introduced plants, as well as welcome conservation efforts, have altered how Bay Area birds survive. 

Fuller will look at these impacts and some of the likely effects of global warming and climate change.  Some species, such as the brown-headed cowbird and Eurasian collared dove, have successfully invaded the Bay Area.  Others, such as the common raven and California towhee, changed their habits to fit altered habitat.  Fuller will tell some uplifting, back-from-the-brink stories of the osprey, peregrine falcon, and snowy egret, as well as the sadder saga of birds threatened by extirpation, from the western snowy plover and California least tern to San Francisco's bank swallows and California quail.  He will also share some useful resources for data on bird populations. 

Fuller is a San Francisco birder, a Golden Gate Audubon field trip leader and a birding guide.  His website, www.towhee.net, has a section devoted to ornithological history.  He has contributed several articles on birding history to the Golden Gate Audubon's quarterly newsletter, The Gull, including a recent story on the Farallon Islands in the latest issue. 

About Golden Gate Audubon

Golden Gate Audubon is one of the leading conservation organizations in the Bay Area, with a focus on protecting native birds and other wildlife species in the City and County of San Francisco and western Alameda and Contra Costa counties.  Its mission is to protect Bay Area birds, wildlife and their natural habitats, conserve and restore those habitats, connect people of all ages and backgrounds with the natural world and educate and engage Bay Area residents in the protection of our shared, local environment.   Founded in 1917, Golden Gate Audubon is celebrating its 90th year in 2007.  For more information or to become a supporting member, go to www.goldengateaudubon.org or call 510-843-2222.
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